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Metro Mining Limited (Metro) advises the upcoming release of shares from voluntary escrow. 

2,307,294 Metro shares issued to Executives and Employees as part of the 2017 Short Term 

Incentive (STI) on 6 April 2018, were subject to a voluntary 12-month escrow period. 

In accordance with Listing Rule 3.10A, the Company advises that 2,307,294 fully paid ordinary 

shares currently held under voluntary escrow will be released on 8 April 2019. 
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This announcement has been prepared for publication in Australia and may not be released or distributed in the USA. This announcement does 

not constitute an offer to sell, or a solicitation of an offer to buy, securities in the United States or any other jurisdiction. Any securities described  

in this announcement have not been, and will not be, registered under the US Securities Act of 1933 (as amended) and may not be offered or 

sold in the United States except in transactions exempt from, or not subject to, registration under the US Securities Act and applicable US state 

securities laws. 
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